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Re:  
Why should you refer to a trained electrodiagnostic physician?
________________________________________________________________ 

In an effort to provide you with education on EDX Consultations, please read below some important highlights. 
Three things you should know about EDX Consultations:
1) Specialization: It is important to refer to a ‘trained’ electrodiagnostic physician because the physician has to undergo specialized training in electrodiagnostic procedures. They gain knowledge and expertise in order to maximize the ability of making appropriate differential diagnoses and performing the electrodiagnostic examination. This in turn will assist you in proper management for your patient and enhance patient care. *Note: A Nerve Conduction Velocity Test should be performed by a physician or a trained technologist under direct supervision of physician.
2) Indications: There are common problems in which an electrodiagnostic consultation can be especially helpful such as: 
a. Compressive Neuropathies (i.e. carpal tunnel, cubital tunnel, foot drop, tarsal tunnel)

b. Lumbar and Cervical Radiculopathy (i.e. disc syndrome, stenosis)
c. Polyneuropathies (i.e. diabetic associated, immune meditated, nutritional, etc.)
Also, if your patients present with symptoms such as numbness and tingling, decreased sensation, pain, cramping, weakness, it is important for them to be evaluated.
3)
Value: An EDX Consultation provides helpful information through the evaluation of the patient’s nerve and muscle function. It confirms the clinical impression of a neuromuscular disorder, can rule out certain diagnoses and can enhance patient care. If neuromuscular disease is present, an Electromyography Test (EMG) and a Nerve Conduction Velocity Test (NCV) are commonly performed to clarify the type of pathology, determine the severity and extent of pathology, confirm the site and estimate how chronic the pathology is, and determine muscle function. It is a direct extension of the neuromuscular examination.
We hope you find this information helpful when referring your patients to a trained electrodiagnostic patient. For more information on EDX Consultations or on the New Peripheral Nerve Center of Arkansas, please call (501) 945-4710 or email us Dr.M@nlrneuro.com. Visit our website: www.peripheralnervecenter.com.
Thank you for your support and we look forward to building a relationship with you!
Peripheral Nerve Center of Arkansas
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